Shiloh Elementary



NEWSLETTER SEPTEMBER 2023

Welcome Back To School!

We are so glad to see all of the smiling faces this year in the halls of Shiloh Elementary. We are off to a great start. Our teachers have spent time getting to know their students and are cementing those connections, that are so very important.

As a reminder, if a situation happens at school with your child, that needs addressed, we encourage you to always reach out to the teacher first. They will be able to get to the bottom of it because they know your child and the class, as a whole.

What's In This Month's Issue?

- Welcome Back
- · PBIS
- · Class Dojo
- Fundraiser
- Afternoon
 Pick Up
- New Paras
- · Read O
- Family Engagement



PBIS Highlights

The PBIS program continues this year. You might have noticed our new Big Red signs throughout the building at Open House, while your child looked for them during a scavenger hunt. The PBIS committee worked to streamline the expectations for the different parts of our building. They incorporated Big Red into showing what those expectations look like.

Each nine weeks our students will have the opportunity to earn a reward based on receiving positive Dojo points. The expectation is that students will have an 80% on class Dojo, at the end of the nine weeks, to participate in the reward. The first reward will be Monday, October 30th.

Welcome Aboard

The elementary has a wonderful opportunity this year to have several paraprofessionals working with our students and teachers. We would like to welcome Linda Kaufman, Bennett Triplett, Lori Sparks and Aurora McVey.



We had a very successful fundraiser with Infinity Fundraising this fall. The comments were very favorable on the products and ability to order online. Any student that sold at least 3 items will attend the magic show. We will send out a One Call when we have a firm delivery date.

Thank You







ClassDojo

Our teachers utilize the platform Class Dojo to communicate with our families and award or take dojo points. The teachers have provided information on how you can sign up for dojo for your child's class. Please download the FREE app or sign up on your home computer to engage with your child's teacher.

UPCOMING EVENTS!

Our Right to Read activities will kick off in October. The students will have an opportunity to complete activities that are linked to reading and earn tickets that will be used at the school wide carnival. The carnival will occur on Friday, October 27th. Parent volunteers will be needed. Please look for communication from your child's teacher about this fun opportunity.

Read more

Why is reading at home so important?

https://smartreading.org/readinghome-important/

AFTERNOON PICK UP

Our afternoon pick up procedure has really improved. Thank you for your patience as we continuously strive to improve efficiency and safety for all of our students.

- We have newly painted lines that help us load 5 students at a time. Please pull completely into the space.
- If your child's seat is behind the driver, would it be possible to move it to the curb side?
- Please refrain from being on your phone while the line is in motion.
- After the buses have left the front of the building, the car that is waiting by the recycling bin can go in front of the elementary. The lead car is asked to wait at the stop sign until the last car in front of the grass has passed you.
- Remind your child to wait until the car has stopped before they try to load.
- Share this information with anyone that helps pick up your child(ren).

Please Call

Please call the elementary office, 419-687-8200, when your child is unable to attend school. We worry when we don't hear from our friends. Also, just a reminder that vacations need to be prearranged with the office before you leave. This notice will give the teachers time to prepare work that your child is missing.





Congratulations

Congratulations to the following students that completed the Summer Read - O challenge. They had an ice cream sundae party with Mrs. Cook, our lead family engagement specialist. * Jace Howell * Luke Howell * Riley Stumbo * Matthew Estep * Alex Rowe * Weston Montgomery * Ellie Sutter * Avery Bail * Lane Bail * Walker Hintz * Leah Clark

FAMILY ENGAGEMENT

Strike up a conversation at the family dinner table. What does respect look and sound like? Talk about a time that you had to be empathetic to someone else. How did it make you feel? Tell your child a time that you were determined to succeed.



BIG RED DAY





















Respectful Empathetic Determined



